
 

 Submission    
No 61 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO PRIVATISATION OF BUS SERVICES 
 
 
 

Name: Mrs Amandine Thevenot 

Date Received: 31 March 2022 

 

 



Please bring back buses 373 and 377 and x73 and x77 in coogee as per previous itineraries. 
The changes brought in late 2021 have made it really difficult to commute to and from the 
city, especially out of peak hours. 
I work 5 days a week in the city , live in Coogee and have 2 primary school kids, the latest 
bus changes have made it so challenging to work and care for my kids. 


